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Executive	Summary
• 2017	Annual	Conference
• Board	Meeting,	Retreat,	Dinner
• Strategic	Plan
• National	Nutrition	Month
• PR/Media/Communications
• House	of	Delegates



Executive	Summary	cont.
• List	Serve		January-April:
• 16	job	listings
• 9	educational	opportunities
• 17	CEUs	approved	
• Contact	Karen	Sassaman	for	new	
requests

• Foundation raised	$1,480	
• Kids	Eat	Right



Policy

• Public	Policy	Workshop
• 2	attended,	4	legislative	visits	

• Eat	Right	Day
• 23	attended	5-6	visits

• WV	advocate	data
• TROA	– 4.2%
• Malnutrition	letter	– 6.4%
• Clinical	care	commission	– 2.1%
• Preventing	DM	in	Medicare	– 0.3%
• House	CNR	Bill	– 3%



Why	Take	Time	for	Policy?

• On	Mar	17,	2017	11:35	AM,	Catherine	Shaw	
<Catherine.Shaw@mail.wvu.edu>	wrote:

• Dear	Senator	Maroney,
• I	am	writing	to	you	today	regarding	SB	360,	which	forms	a	
legislative	coalition	on	diabetes	management	for	the	state	of	
West	Virginia.	Currently,	there	is	not	a	registered	dietitian	
nutritionist	(RDN)	designated	as	part	of	the	coalition.	This	is	an	
opportune	time	to	engage	professionals	who	work	directly	in	
diabetes	care,	especially	our	state’s	nutrition	experts:	RDNs.	



Treasurer’s	Report:
Current	Assets

• Total	Balance	of	$52,421.07
• $23,070	in	Business	Classic
• $10,000	in	CD
• $12,938.83	in	Money	Market
• $6,411.64	in	Paypal (Spring	Meeting	Revenue)



Revenue

Fiscal	Year	To	Date	4/14/17

• Year	To	Date	Revenue:	14,890.50
• $8,478.86	in	AND	rebates
• $6,411.64	in	Spring	Meeting	Registrations

• How’s	this	stack	up?	
Projected	Revenue	was	$20,000	– getting	there!	



Expenses
• Year	To	Date	Expenses:	$13,635.11
• $6,266.51	Executive	Board
• $423	Operating	Costs
• $4,521.92	Member	Team
• $796.90	Policy	Team
• $750	Public	Team	
• $876.78	in	approved	budget	alterations	

How	are	we	doing? Estimated	Budgeted	Expenses:	
$31,315
Percentage	year	to	date:	43.54%



Membership

Status Total 16-17     15-16 

   Active 164 179 

Life 1 1 

Retired 17 18 

Student 165 131 

Total 347 329 

Not renewed 81 59 

New members 99 110 

 





Not	50th Again…		

• Alaska	– 12.41%
• Delaware	– 19.50%	
• Hawaii	– 9.25%	
• Idaho	– 19.16%	
• Maine	– 18.84%	
• Montana	– 18.64%	
• Nevada	– 10.36%	
• New	Hampshire	– 11.92%	
• New	Mexico	– 29.89%	
• North	Dakota	– 15.96%	
• Puerto	Rico	– 7.84%	
• Rhode	Island	– 19.82%	
• South	Dakota	– 28.73%	
• Vermont	– 15.23%	
• West	Virginia	– 3.59%	
• Wyoming	– 17.86%	



50	+	Years	of	Membership

• Annabelle	Cruise
• Alida Thisleton
• Ernestine	Phillips
•Marjorie	Wolf
• Lucille	Duba

• Norma	Simbra
• Amy	Wen
• Anne	Chase
• Carolyn	Keech
• Evelyn	DiTrapano



2018	Annual	Conference	and	
Exhibition

Morgantown	Event	Center	and	Waterfront	Hotel
April	5th and	6th



Passing	of	the	Gavel
and	Election	Results	J

• Congratulations	to:
• Lacy	Davidson					President	Elect
• Christina	Nelson				Secretary
• Gina	Kontur Council	on	Professional	Issues	Elect	

• Hello	to	our	new	President:		
• Heather	Dyson,	MS,	RD,	LD
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